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Advertiser
Information

“Promoting justice for vulnerable
victims of crime”

Voice UK supports people with learning 
disabilities who are victims of crime or abuse. 
One way we do this is through our helpline

VOLUNTEERS WANTED
If you are interested in the protection of
vulnerable adults and believe that everybody 
has a right to justice and access to the criminal 
justice system, we would be happy to hear 
from you.

You can benefit by: 
• Making a positive difference to 
   someone’s life 
• Achieving an accredited training course 
   certificate 
• Training to Telephone Helpline Association
   standard

Ongoing support, monitoring and supervision
Please contact Cathy Luffman on 01332 
291042 or email: Cathy@voiceuk.org.uk
Website: www.voiceuk.org.uk .
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Crossword
Solution
August/September Issue

Memorial Service
Christina Lamb died on 5th August 2008
in hospital near her home in Montpellier
on the French Mediterranean coast, after
a long fight against emphysema. 

A Memorial Service will be held at
United Reform Church, Little Eaton 
(formerly Congregational Chapel)
Sunday, 2nd November 2008 At 2.30 pm

She will be remembered by many as Chris Fox of Brook
Cottages, Little Eaton, where she attended the primary 
school before going on to Strutts Grammar school in Belper. 
After service as an airborne radar mechanic with the WAAF 
she participated actively in local life, playing hockey for 
Belper Ladies, and as secretary of WI. Christina married
Geoffrey in St Peter’s Church, Little Eaton in 1951.
They moved to Horsley Woodhouse in 1959.

In 1965 they moved, and eventually set up in business as 
engineering consultants, working in many countries of Asia 
and Africa, before finally settling down in retirement in the 
south of France.	

Upon her death in early August it became immediately 
clear that relatives and friends could not find flights or train 
reservations from UK to the south of France; a civil funeral 
was held locally and the decision made to hold a Memorial 
Service in Little Eaton at the church which Christina had 
supported so actively, even during all her years of absence.  
All who knew Christina are welcome to attend.  
Enquiries to: gcblamb@orange.fr
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